
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

has received a petition from Northeast Florida Telephone Company, 

filed June 4, 1998, in Docket No. 980716-TL, seeking partial waiver 

from Rule 25-4.115, Florida Administrative Code. The rule 

addresses directory assistance services by telephone companies. 

Comments on the petition should be filed with the Commission's 

Division of Records and Reporting, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days after publication 

of this notice. A copy of the petition can be obtained from the 

Division of Records and Reporting . For additional information, 

please contact Charles Pellegrini, Division of Legal Services, at 

the above address or telephone (850) 41 3-6199. 

-. 
l ~ : 

:- u:> 
CX> 

> (._ ,- ~:J 
: · - == ,., 
:/"• - """) 
-1 - --..J ·:, 
,- 1 

' ::t. --....... -. 1-·. :z ..., 
' -.. -. - ,::J .. 

-· ;-.. 
0 :::; .. .. · - U) 

DOCUMfh'T '·' ' ' 0 f II· OArf 

I 
\. 
u . r 

06439 JUN 17 ~ 


